
MNAP AGM 22nd January 2025

Norton Town Council Offices

Minutes
1. Present

Martin Brampton (MB), Paul Andrews (PA), Josh Vale (JV), Paul Tate-Smith (PTS), Roddy 
Bushell (RB), Stephen Pritchard (SP), Gail Cook (GC), Chris Buxton (CB), Billa Duggal 
(BD), Karen Atkinson (KA)

2. Apologies

Rodney Brewis, David Lloyd-Williams, Hendrik Klaver, Kenelm Storey, Simon Thackray, 
Di Keal

3. Minutes 

The minutes of the AGM held on 12th December 2023 were reviewed and approved.

4. Update

MB informed the meeting that the responsibility for LSW had now been passed to 
Malton Town Council and that the £4143.81 allocated in the MNAP accounts for LSW 
had been transferred to the council.

SP updated the meeting on the Neighbourhood Plan. We now have a plan that has 
been adopted, and we need to identify the priorities and who might lead these 
projects. The question was asked could MNAP be a lead on certain projects. GC is to 
arrange training for council members. 

5. Community Newsletter

It was agreed that it was a good publication and worth doing but unfortunately the 
distribution fell down. JV is currently taking legal action to recover £1063.73 due to 
MNAP. PA said MB shouldn’t take the blame for the problems with delivery and this 
agreed by all others present.

6. Flooding and Sewerage

RB updated the meeting which he and ST had recently with Yorkshire Water in Malton 
and Norton. It was very positive. We need YW to include things in their next 5 year plan 
and ST is to keep the pressure on YW to address our local issues.

7. Transport Infrastructure

NTR



8. Treasurers Report

JV reported the bank balance stands at £4201.56, and our account is now with Lloyds 
Bank

9. Election of Officers

- Business Representative PTS elected 

- Parish Representative PA elected

- Charity & Voluntary Body Hendrik Klaver was elected

- Person from the meeting SP was elected

10. AOB

SP asked a few questions about MNAP and its role and future direction. Following 
discussions, it was agreed that this would be continued in the meeting to follow the 
AGM.

PA said the Riverside Liaison Group met yesterday with very positive results for future 
projects on the riverbanks and biodiversity. 

MB thanked everyone for their attendance and the meeting closed at 8.10pm


